
 

 

Graduation Ceremony for Yoo Shin Tanai 
 
Theodore T. Shimmyo 
June 18, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear BFC families, 

 

The Tanai family would personally like to invite all Belvedere Family Community members to join them 

to celebrate their elder son's graduation as Salutatorian of Ossining High School Class of 2017.  He was 

recognized as No 2 student out of 322 students with his GPA score. 

 

Program starts from 7 AM and ends sharp at 8:30 AM at 24 Link Drive, Rockleigh NJ on Sunday, June 

25 so that people do not need to skip Sunday service. 

 

The Tanai family is looking forward to see many Blessed Central Family to honor God, True Parents and 

True Family as we celebrate one of the 2nd generation's accomplishment in Westchester Community. 

Please RSVP to Yasu and Kiki Tanai at 914-831-8861 (home phone) or ytanai@ me,com. 

 

Brothers and sisters, let's join the Tanai family during this special time to celebrate a wonderful 

accomplishment! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Shimmyo 

 

 

Additional Information for Yoo Shin Tanai's Celebration 
 
Theodore T. Shimmyo 
June 18, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Regarding the previous message sent out by accident, a word of explanation is needed. 

 

The celebration on the graduation of the son of the Tanai family next Sunday is a UCI [H1 - Hyun Jin 

Moon's supporters] event taking place in the building of the office of UCI in New Jersey. 

 

But, you are free to go there, because it is a wonderful thing to congratulate one of the second generation 

members on his great accomplishment. Let us go beyond any barrier to do good things. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Shimmyo, Acting Pastor  

 


